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The Light Rail Construction was a hastily ill planned project which has been disastrous for 

businesses, environment, the public, communities and for the government. It has become a 

financial monster for Government and the tax payer, a prolonged and utterly inconvenient 

development for transport and motorists. It's only benefit so far is to provide the government 

lengthy awnings to sprout their propaganda "we are building a better future for Sydney". 


